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 Forward From Forty: Growing the Future 
 

Forty years of worshipping, serving, reaching out, teaching, baptizing, confirming, marrying, burying; forty years 
of being a congregation of Christ followers; of doing what we have always done, to the best of our ability.  Yet, 
with the shifting in the American culture, the steady decline in trust of church and the lessening need for “church” 
it means that congregations are facing changes and questions.  “Where do we go from here?  Is there something 
more?  Something new?  Some way to take the tradition of our heritage and use it to grow God’s kingdom?  What 
exactly does growing God’s kingdom mean?  How would we even begin to know God’s hopes and dreams?”  
 

These and other questions are what prompted the council to invite Reverend Mark Tidsworth of Pinnacle 
Leadership Associates to Living Saviour to lead the SHIFT weekend retreat.  We are sorry if you had to miss it, and 
excited to say 60 came on Friday night and 50+ came on Saturday, where we enjoyed fellowship, learning, and 
conversation as we learned about how congregations are working to remain vibrant, thriving, and growing in the 
21st century.  
 

Congregations which learn to make the SHIFT from modern to post-modern ways have a higher rate, not of 
survival, but of growing God’s kingdom, creating disciples who live and love as Jesus did, and who are willing to 
live out of this love for the sake of the world.  Congregations willing to explore the future discover God’s dreams, 
and hopes for the world and how they can participate.  
 

Five hundred-one years ago Martin Luther began working to reform the church, not create a new one.  These 501 
years have seen many changes in the structures of church, but not in the good news of God’s love made real in 
Jesus Christ.   We continue in this tradition of reform, seeking to use new ways to grow God’s kingdom of love, 
create disciples who love God and one another, and who gather to worship God, so that they are renewed to go 
and serve God’s world. 
  

Our vision statement, “A community of disciples in service to the Living Savior” sets a course for Living Saviour.  
How can you be part of this community?  Where do you learn what being a disciple of Jesus means?  Where do 
you serve our Living Savior?  Come and be part of growing the future as we move forward from forty, in Christ, 
with Christ, forever.  

Love in Christ, 

Pastor Angela  
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        DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS ON SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2018 
  Remember to set your clocks back on Saturday night when you go to bed. 
 
November 4 is All Saints Sunday and Stewardship Sunday. 

  Living Saviour’s Annual 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT & GIFT BAZAAR 

Saturday, November 3, 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Women of ELCA’s only fundraiser 

Christmas décor, jewelry, artwork, pottery, handmade cards, photography, tote bags & more 

Bake Sale – home baked cakes, cookies, breads and more! 

(Thanks to all in the congregation who will generously donate baked goods, etc. for the Bake Sale!) 

$1 Raffle Tickets – great prizes 

Hot dogs & more for purchase at lunchtime! 

 

 

All WELCA profits designated to others!   Your support will benefit Salvation Army 

Center of Hope in Charlotte, Living Waters LC in Cherokee, Lutheran World 

Relief, and LSLC needs 

 

Drop by the Fellowship Hall on Nov. 3rd and get a head start on your Christmas shopping! 

                               

                               GET YOUR TICKETS NOW! 

                     Tickets are available for Breakfast with Santa  

     here at Living Saviour on Saturday, December 15th from 8:30 – 10AM. 

              Get your ticket on our web site under the Events section. 

                                 $5/person, limit of $20/family 

 

                 Full hot breakfast l Letters to Santa l Crafts for Kids  

           Caroling l Selfie Station l Visit from Santa l Photos with Santa 

 …and a "Kids Only" Store - Kids are paired with a teen buddy and they shop for gifts for  

                                               family members. Items priced from 25-cents to $10.  Please bring cash for the store. 

                           Questions?  Please see Jennifer Lange or Wayne Thom 

https://www.sharefaith.com/powerpoint/fall-back-daylight-saving-time-church-powerpoint.html
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjb76GM8qHeAhVRoFMKHUfZBlUQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.goshennews.com%2Fnews%2Fholiday-crafts-and-bazaar-listings-oct%2Farticle_a007e7bf-9cbb-51a3-b896-ae59d79
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                      GOOD NEWS….GREAT JOY! 

                    A CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

             Sunday, December 9 at 3:00 p.m. 

              Living Saviour Lutheran Church 

              Choirs, Ringers, Orchestra, Organ 

                          Childcare provided.  

 Offering will go to Lutheran World Relief to support disaster victims. 

If you are interested in helping coordinate decorating and food for the reception following the concert, please contact 

Shallen Gordon at Shallen@GordonFamily.com  

 IS GOD CALLING YOU? 

Seeking an adult or several interested in working with school age children for 6 weeks so their parent/grandparent can 
attend a time of learning on “Holding Your Family Together: Faith 5.”  Someone out there has the gifts to lead our GIFT 
time for a short 6 week session; is God calling you?  Speak to Pastor or Pat Snodgrass. 

SUPER SUNDAY FUNDAY 

Sunday, November 11, following the 10:30 worship service, all families (of all age kids) are invited to lunch and activities.  
Kristen Alford (Karter Haigler’s mom) is organizing. 

 Then, mark your calendars now for an Advent Event!  Sunday, December 2, following the traditional  service, Pastor  
Angela will lead an event for all who would like to participate.  Sign-up sheets will be posted early November, and a   
simple meal will be served.  Following lunch we will have some crafts, stories, and fun centered around Advent.  

                         WELCOME VOTERS ON ELECTION DAY 

Living Saviour is developing a reputation as the best polling place for treats and friendly hosts. 

So we will be hosting a table on the church patio or, if too cold, inside the front door on Election 

Day, November 6,  from 7:00 a.m. to at least 1:30-2:00.  Please help us welcome voters of all 

persuasions with Living Saviour warmth.   

If you can volunteer an hour of your time or want to bake treats for our voters, contact Frank 

DeLoache , 704-245-2985. 

A generous giver has donated two lovely crocheted coverlets to be used at the Craft Bazaar to raise 
funds. We feel  the  best way to utilize this beautiful offering is to sell them by silent auction and use 
the proceeds to benefit one of the Craft Bazaar's beneficiaries - Lutheroad. Lutheroad is a week-long 
day camp staffed by Lutheridge. It is scheduled to be held here at Living Saviour in June of 2019 and 
will be open to LSLC youngsters as well as being open to the community. The coverlets are on display 
near the Fellowship Hall, opening bids start at $25 and bids are to increase by $5 increments. The auc-

tion started on October 28 and will conclude this Sunday, November 4. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiN88Wj8aHeAhVItlMKHQhTBTIQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.howsweeteats.com%2F2013%2F11%2Fpomegranate-molasses-coffee-cake%2F&psig=AOvVaw3_2fGsB0--x45wRatgvcO5&u
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjjhebj467eAhXRT98KHchKDPEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.freepik.com%2Ffree-photos-vectors%2Fthank-you&psig=AOvVaw01Gzbw6Z01y0tMvJCmENS-&ust=1541009965152804
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                                                 CRISIS ASSISTANCE MINISTRY  

Help needed!  Crisis Assistance Ministry at 500 Spratt St- November 9, 1:00-3:00 p.m.  Come help sort 
donations to get them in the hands of those that need them most.  With the change in weather cold 
weather clothing will be in high demand.  1-3pm is our time slot.  Please contact Caren Ballantine, if 
you would like a ride! 

 

FOCUS ON STEWARDSHIP: DECIDING TO BECOME DISCIPLES AND GIVING SACRIFICIALLY 
 

Little was ever accomplished without sacrifice. This is true in 
our homes, our work, our church, our country. Jesus says in 
Matthew 6.21 that “where your treasure is, there will be your 
heart also.  As we approach our stewardship drive this year, 
perhaps we can focus a bit more on where we want our heart.  
If it is here in this congregation, then we need to look at how 
we can become disciples.  We can give a bit more 
sacrificially….and joyfully. 

 

And so it is with the Christian life and faith.  Our salvation cost God the cross.  Dietrich Bonhoeffer, a Lutheran Minister 
and Theologian was imprisoned by the Nazis in 1943 for his resistance work and later was hung by them during the last 
days of World War II, wrote in “The Cost of Discipleship” there is no cheap grace. 

Studies have shown that often, church giving is only token giving, averaging about two percent of income. We have given 
only what we could easily afford, what we would not really miss.   Experience has shown that giving, to be meaningful and 
joyful, has to be sacrificial!  Each will have to determine what amount or percentage is sacrificial for his or her 
circumstances.  But experience again suggests that for most people sacrificial giving begins at five percent of income with 
proportions under five percent falling into the token giving category. 

Art Lange, Congregation Council Representative for Stewardship and Finance 

GOD'S HOPES AND DREAMS AND SMALL GROUP MINISTRY 
 
God's hopes and dreams for the world. God has hopes and dreams for this world, our world, for you and me in it! God 
wants us to discover how we are to participate in those hopes and dreams.  We will use small group ministry to learn 
about these hopes and dreams and how we can be part of God's dreams. 
 
Small groups are places where you are known and get to know others in the congregation, in a deeper and more 
intentional way. Small groups are where you gather to study and share life for a set amount of time.  Small groups are 
where we can begin creating a more vibrant, life-giving, and Kingdom-growing congregation, who are seeking God's 
hopes and dreams.  These small groups will be using "Making the Shift Field Guide" as their study material. 
 
Small groups will be forming in the coming months to gather, grow, and learn more about the 3 Big Shifts, or moves in 
the 21st century church.  We are seeking those who would like to host in their homes, or at church, as well as those 
who would like to facilitate a group.  We hope to have groups meeting in the daytime, in the evenings, and on 
weekends.  We hope to find ways for families with children to participate, and for all of us to grow in our sense of 
discipleship as we move Forward from Forty into God's future. 
 
Pastor Angela 
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SMITHFIELD ELEMENTARY PARTNERSHIP 2018-19 

Help Wanted!  Living Saviour will host a luncheon for Smithfield Teachers on Wednesday, December 5 from 12:30-
4:00 p.m.   If you can help set up (10:00 a.m.), serve and clean up, please contact Caren Ballantine. 

Book Fair at Smithfield needs your help!  Volunteers are needed Monday- Friday,  beginning November 5.  There are 
time slots between the hours of 7am-3pm.  Please go to Sign Up Genius: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/4090b4aa9a92eab9-fall2. to sign up.  It is fun to help the children pick out and pay for their selections of books! 

Join Heart tutors at Smithfield Elementary!  
Last year Living Saviour provided 4 volunteers to work as Heart tutors at Smithfield Elementary, helping mentor and 
support 7 students. Heart’s structured, easy to follow curriculum and on-site daily support made it easy to connect 
with students and to work with them in a fun and impactful way. During the year, students’ math skills and confidence 
grew significantly. Join the team to help a student build skills and confidence. Choose a 30 minute or 1 hour weekly 
timeslot between 7:50-8:50AM or 12:30-1:30PM. Mondays through Thursdays at www.hearttutoring.org. 
Register with CMS as a volunteer  https://www.cmsvolunteers.com   

The following stores contribute part of their earnings towards schools: 

Harris Teeter:  Re-link your VIC card- - Smithfield is 3050- - ask a cashier to link your card. 
BiLo: Relink your card 55292 with a cashier or go to www.bi-lo.com 
Target: ask a cashier for details.                                                                                                                                                      
     Caren Ballantine, Partnership Coordinator 

        TUTORING OPPORTUNITIES AT SMITHFIELD 
 

There is no experience necessary, just a commitment of time and heart! 
Questions?  Contact Dena Hurst (dkfitz@yahoo.com) - 704-968-0421 

*All volunteers must be registered with www.cmsvolunteers.com  
 

                                   VAST(Volunteer Academic Support Team                                  Heart Math 

 

 Reading or Math 

*   All grades 

*   Materials and activities provided by 

teacher 

*   1 hr / week, scheduled throughout 

the school day at a time coordinat-

ed between   teacher and you 

*   Work with 1 student or a  small 

group 

 

*   Math 

*   3rd – 5th grades 

*   Game-based math activities following a 

structured program.  Advanced math 

skills not required! 

*   Facilitator available for support 

*   1 hr / week, M-Th 7:50 – 8:50 AM or 

12:30 – 1:20 PM 

*   Work with 1 student 

*   Sign up at http://hearttutoring.org 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4aa9a92eab9-fall2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4aa9a92eab9-fall2
http://www.hearttutoring.org/
https://www.cmsvolunteers.com
http://www.bi-lo.com
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                                                                              WEDNESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY 

                                                      10: 00 a.m. 

We are continuing our study of  "The Bible Jesus Read," by Phillip Yancey. 

We are discovering many things in the Old Testament of which many of us were not aware.      

To our surprise, Jesus quoted from many books of the Old Testament. Soon we will start on the 

book of Job. That should be interesting. 

NO CLASS on Wednesday November 21 - the Wednesday before Thanksgiving.   

Join us on Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m.  We meet in the education wing.  First door on the right. 

Have a Blessed Thanksgiving. 

 Janet Mayer 

 PRAYING FOR POSSIBILITIES 
 

Our Mission is to Grow God’s kingdom through the power of prayer. We pray for the possibilities that can happen in and 
of our building; for all the people volunteering, working and participating here, activities for all, visitors and those that 
God  gathers and the opportunities for witnessing. Ideally, we walk the property to pray for the possibilities that can   
happen in each place. If you cannot walk it or be there with us, we have made booklets with pictures for you to use. So, 
please join us!  For more information, contact glendakilminster@gmail.com. 
 
                                                                                                                                                 November “Weekly Prayer Teams”  
 

               10/27-11/4            Sherry Wooldridge and Bruce Melosh 
                                                                                    11/4 - 11/11          Ray and Glenda Kilminster 
                                                                                    11/11 - 11/18        Cathy Lyall and Laura Michael 
                                                                                    11/18 - 11/25        Shallen Gordon, Corky Carver, Jan Sundberg 
                                                                                    11/25 - 12/2          Rufus Gregory and Marty Jenkins 
                        

                             POINSETTIAS  for  CHRISTMAS 
 

                       It has become a tradition – poinsettias at Christmas.  

                                     Let’s make our sanctuary beautiful! 
                                     The price is $7.50 for a 6-inch pot. 
                      You may order RED or WHITE or some of each color. 
                              KING’S GREENHOUSE - Larry & Jean Leonard  
                            We need to know how many by November 12! 

  
      Order blanks are in the bulletin and on the kiosk in the Gathering area. 

    Look for the POINSETTIA BAG on the kiosk in the Gathering area  
    to place your order & payment or place in the offering plate. 

 
Questions?  Call or email Robin LaFollette    980-253-8253  stitchwitch@carolina.rr.com 

mailto:glendakilminster@gmail.com
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Thank you! 
Many thanks to everyone who attended 

our 40th Anniversary Celebration on October 7 to share 

and enjoy memories as we looked back through 40 years as a congregation.   

It was a fun day filled with special guests, 

worship, food and fellowship! 

Special events happen only with the help of many, it truly does take a village!  Gathering historical         

information and researching restaurants, preparing both the inside and outside of the facility, from         

finalizing the worship and music to preparing the slide show and baking cookies, each project is              

essential to the final event, yet, all the “normal” activities continue – greeters, ushers, communion        

servers, acolytes, altar guild and our amazing choir. 

A note of thanks goes to everyone who worked on the celebration, many on multiple committees.        

Some jobs were big, some were small, but each contributed to the fun and fellowship of the day.  

                                                           Thank you all, God bless each of you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                Thanks, too, for generous donations of cookies, gluten-free cookies, 

                                                     key chains, and funds to help defray costs. 

 

 

Barbara Avard 
Janet Axtman 
Tanner Axtman 
Corky Carver 
Ann Chriske 
Tom Chriske 
Jeff Connor 
Margaret Conrad 
Jim Crawford 
Jeanne Davis 
Lori Davis 
Kathy DeLoache 
Frank DeLoache 
Diana Dukeshire 
Jean Dunne 
Mary Ann Eller 
Eric Forster 
Nate Forster 

Ray Kilminster 
Robin LaFollette 
Andrew LaFollette 
Joe LaFollette 
Art Lange 
Jennifer Lange 
Sandy Larsen 
Alexandra Leeser 
Cathy Lyall  
Linda Lyle 
Chuck Lyle 
Cindy Meadows 
Tim Meadows 
Laura Michael 
Anita Mitchell 
Greg Mitchell 
Chuck Moore 
Indra Persaud 

Rita Potthoff 
Pastor Angela Powell 
Brian Powell 
Kari Proctor 
Kariya Proctor 
Maria Rozhin 
Jeanette Schick 
Cathy Shabla 
Pat Snodgrass 
Lillian Stephens 
Steve Vick 
Janet Wagstaff 
Larry Wagstaff 
Brandon Ward 
Pam Williams 
John Williams 
Sherry Wooldridge 
Josh Wullenweber 

Joyce Godwin 
Shallen Gordon 
Ron Gordon 
Kristen Haigler 
Karter Haigler 
Jeff Haigler 
Trudy Haseley 
Linda Hatcher 
Moss Hathcock 
CD Hathcock 
Robin Heverley 
Linda Honeycutt 
Don Huff 
Alice Jenkins 
Marty Jenkins 
Nancy Johansson 
Karen Kaufeld 
Glenda Kilminster 



 

 

                                     PRIMETIMERS 
 

                   Wednesday, November 14 , 11:30 a.m. 
                           at the Great Wall of China 
 6666 Carmel Road, Charlotte 28226—Carmel Commons Shopping Center 
            50 and above welcome!  Please join us and invite a friend!   

 

 For more information, contact: Tom and Jeanette Schick (miners28269@yahoo.com) or 704-910-4146 

                              

WOMEN OF THE ELCA 
NOVEMBER ACTIVITIES 

 
Our annual Craft Bazaar is set for Saturday, November 3 from 9:00-2:00. We really appreciate all in the congregation  
who donate home baked goodies for our Bake Sale! They can be brought to the kitchen, labeled as to contents, during 
the week leading up to the Bazaar.  And, come shop on Saturday! 
 
Quilt Ministry will meet on Thursday, November 8 (note – we will meet on the second Thursday of the month due to 
Craft Bazaar preparations). We will meet at 10:00 and work on layering, pinning and tying quilts. All hands are wel-
come! This is our last workshop before we ship our quilts off to Lutheran World Relief. 
 
Hope Circle will meet on Thursday, Nov. 15 at 1:00.  This will be a Chrismon Workshop.  WELCA invites all from the      
congregation who might be interested in creating the wonderful ornaments that adorn our Sanctuary Christmas tree to 
come, learn and create!  
 

Alice Jenkins  alicej101@carolina.rr.com  

   8 

                                                                                

                             CHURCH DINNER NIGHT OUT 

                            Tuesday, November 13, 6:30 p.m. 

                           at  Wan Fu Quality Chinese Cuisine 

                   10719 Kettering Drive, Charlotte, N.C. 28226 

    Join us for an evening of fun, good food, drink and conversation.   

                 There is a sign-up sheet on the kiosk in the fellowship hall.    

    Questions?  Contact John and Pam Williams at jfwilliams7200@aol.com.                                   

                                                                                        

 PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY                                          

                                                            “A way to reach out in Christian love to those who need special blessings” 
 

Who We Are: A group of 8 to 10 ladies who knit/crochet prayer shawls at our meetings and at 
home. Each prayer shawl receives a special blessing. 
 

Who Receives the Prayer Shawls: Church members who are seriously ill, have major surgery, have 
long term medical treatment, long hospitalization, a long recovery period, or going through 
distressing times. We have given over 169 since our inception in 2012.  We have given  10 in 2018. 

 

When Do We Meet: In November - Monday, November 5 at 10:00 a.m. at the church. 
 

We welcome all who knit, crochet, whether beginner, expert or would like to learn. We have yarn and patterns to get you 
started.  Come join us for great fellowship, as we create a special gift for someone in need of prayer, comfort and blessings. 
They will be wrapped in God’s love.         Questions? Contact Jeanne Davis jeannedavis88@att.net  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjq6dLv95zeAhWBq1MKHe1uCtkQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mywanfu.com%2Fdirections.html&psig=AOvVaw3Tlsf-Nmwbsj39sp0GNpXB&ust=1540396730003710
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IT’S NOT TOO EARLY TO SAVE THE DATE FOR SUMMER CAMP AT LIVING SAVIOUR! 

 

June 24-28, 2019 a full-day camp program through Lutheridge is being offered to our members and the community.       
This summer camp experience will include day-camp, 9-3, as well as pre/post camp care for families who need it.  This  
reasonably priced camp will open for enrollment in December for our members, and in mid-January for the public.         
Stay tuned for details.  Contact Pastor if you have questions now.  

SIMPLY GIVING   

If you would like to try electronic Simply Giving, you can get a form to fill out from the church office, or go to the LSLC 
website, www.livingsaviourlc.org, click on “Online Giving” in the upper right corner.  You can put the completed form in an 
envelope and give it directly to Jim Huddle, Church Treasurer, or send it to the church office, marked to his attention.  

                                                                                          CARING AND SHARING GROUP 
 
The Caring and Sharing group will be meeting on Friday,  November 30, 10:00 a.m. at church in the Prayer Room. 
All caregivers - past, present and future -   are invited for  fellowship, support and fun.  
 
For more information, contact Betty Reynolds at 704-287-5724. 

 JOYS AND CARES 

        Please stop by our card rack, located on the wall in the fellowship area. 

                     We have cards for all occasions for only $1.00 each  

         New baby, Graduation, Anniversary, Wedding, Birthday, Confirmation 

     Whatever you need!!  

All proceeds go to Living Saviour’s children’s ministries. 
 

                  If you have questions or suggestions,  
please contact Dawn Gibson (fourleafclover@att.net). 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwinqsrt9aneAhVDTt8KHXlMBc0QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.traderjoes.com%2Ffearless-flyer%2Farticle%2F4085&psig=AOvVaw3eW58tTVihChfSONegIHdM&ust=154084291829429
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CHRISTMAS STOCKING MINISTRY IS NOW THE SHARE THE LOVE MINISTRY 

PAST: For 10+ years, LSLC has assisted the Salvation Army in filling Christmas stockings for homeless kids  

at the Center of Hope shelter, as well as low income kids throughout Charlotte.  

FUTURE:  The Salvation Army is now appealing to churches to provide for the immediate, critical needs    

of the homeless children instead of filling Christmas stockings.  (Salvation Army will still 

provide Christmas cheer for the kids.)  This step is necessary because funding to the 

Center of Hope homeless shelter has just been drastically cut as the United Way has decided to 

divert its funding to other community needs.   

THEREFORE, WE WILL NOT BE FILLING CHRISTMAS STOCKINGS THIS YEAR. 

INSTEAD, WE WILL BE RESPONDING TO THIS URGENT NEED BY HOLDING A SHARE THE LOVE EVENT NEXT YEAR.  It 

will be great fun for all ages as we collect designated items in January and February, culminating in a VALENTINE’S 

BREAKFAST PARTY ON FEBRUARY 10th!  Watch the InnerNet and church bulletins in the coming months for details 

and a list of items the shelter needs. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY AS WE WORK 

TO FILL LITTLE STOCKINGS INSTEAD OF BIG ONES NEXT YEAR! 

Share the Love Ministry: Betty Reynolds, Kristin Haigler, Kathy DeLoache 

                                                     RECRUITS FOR CARMEL PLACE WORSHIP SERVICE NEEDED 
 

As part of our outreach to the community, disciples of Living Saviour 
lead a service at Carmel Place retirement home, not far from our 
church, each Sunday at 9:30 a.m.  The service lasts for 30 to 45 
minutes an includes singing of hymns, readings of the week, a short 
meditation, and communion at the end of the service.  Musical ac-
companiment is provided by our piano players from the church and 
from Carmel Place.  We have a rotation of seven leaders but very 
soon we will lose two and we are looking for some replacements 
from our church community.  

If you are interested in fellowship with a small group of residents who look forward to their 9:30 service, please   
contact Ray Kilminster 704-364-4977. 

An orientation session will be held for those interested so that you will be fully equipped to lead a service. 

PASSION PLAY, OBERAMMERGAU, GERMANY 2020 

The world-famous Passion Play is performed by the people of the picturesque 
town of Oberammergau every ten years, and has been performed since the 
Middle Ages, when the town avoided death from the Plague and in response 
gave thanks to God and promised to perform this play.  The next presentation 
of this moving event will be in 2020. 

 A group is being gathered of Living Saviour  members and friends to make a trip 
to  Germany September 1 - 12, 2020. If  you are interested in the trip, please see 
Pastor Angela or Barbara Avard. 



 

 

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY  
Pastor Angela can be reached on her day off or on weekends at pastorangela@livingsaviourlc.org or 704-408-9534. She will 
return your call as soon as possible. 

                                                                                2018 CHURCH COUNCIL MEMBERS  
                                                                                       and Areas of Responsibility 

 

Shallen Gordon - President                 
Frank DeLoache - Vice President              Samaritan and Outreach 
Cathy Lyall - Secretary                 Administration 
Janet Axtman                                               Property 
Kristen Haigler                 Young Youth 
Joe LaFollette                                               Personnel 
Art Lange                                                      Stewardship and Finance 
Ken Leeser    Technology 
Kari Proctor     Lay Care 

                 Pat Snodgrass                 Christian Education 
    Steve Vick                                                     Worship and Music 
 

 Council will meet  November 18, 2018, following 10:30  worship. 

LIVING SAVIOUR CHURCH STAFF 
 

The Reverend Angela K. Powell, Pastor   pastorangela@livingsaviourlc.org 
Don Huff, Minister of Worship and Music   dhuff@livingsaviourlc.org 
Sherry Wooldridge, Office Administrator   sherry@livingsaviourlc.org 
Nancy Mersereau, Organist and Music Assistant  nancyqqq@aol.com 
Carla Gearheart, Childcare Provider    carla.gearheart@yahoo.com 

Live Streaming of Service of Worship 
Go to the Living Saviour Website for live streaming of the Service of Worship (www.livingsaviourlc.org). 
 
If you have an article that you would like to have included in our monthly newsletter, please send it to the church office at 
sherry@livingsaviourlc.org by the 21st day of the month before. 
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LSLC MUSIC MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES……...YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN!   

 Rehearsals as follows: 
Chancel Choir (high School-adults) Wednesdays, 7:00-8:30 p.m. 
Joy Children’s Choir (K-Grade 5) Selected Sundays, 10:15, immediately following Sunday School. 
Alleluia Bell Ringers (High school—adults Wednesdays, at 6:00 p.m. 
 

INTERGENERATIONAL CHOIR meets and sings for worship at selected times throughout the year.  Everyone is invited to 
come and join in. This is a great opportunity for whole families to experience the joy of leading worship through music. 
FESTIVAL CHOIR:   Would you love to sing in the choir but don’t have time to devote to choir rehearsals all season long?  
Then Festival choir is for you.  Join the choir for special services and other events, such as Christmas concert, , Easter or other 
festival Sundays.   
INSTRUMENTALISTS for 8:30 and 10:30 worship services are needed.                                                                             

Please speak to Don Huff, if you have questions……..or email him at dhuff@livingsaviourlc.org 



 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
    1  7AM  

Men’s Bible Study 

10AM Bridge Group 

2 

Set Up for Craft Bazaar 

3 

9AM-2PM 

Craft Bazaar 

4 Daylight Saving Time 
Ends/All Saints Sunday/
Stewardship Sunday 

8:30AM Worship 

9:30 GIFT, Middle 
School Conf, High 
School Social, FF 

10:30AM Worship 

6PM AA  Group 

5  Election Set Up 

10AM 

Prayer Shawl 
Meeting 

 

7PM 

Boy Scouts 

6   General Election 

 

6:30 –9:00 AM 

Free Coffee Give-a-
Way  

6:45PM 

Cub Scout Den Mtg. 

7       10AM 

Bible Study 

          6PM 

Alleluia Ringers 

7:00-Chancel Choir 

8 

7AM  

Men’s Bible Study 

10AM Bridge Group 

 

9 

1:00-3:00PM 

Crisis Assistance Min 

Clothing Sort 

10 

9:00 

Choir Practice 

 

11  8:30AM Worship 

9:30 GIFT, Middle 
School Conf, High 
School Social, FF 

10:30AM Worship 

   Super Sunday Funday    
following worship 

 6PM AA  Group 

12 

    

7PM 

Boy Scouts 

13 

6:45PM 

Cub Scout Den Mtg. 

14     10AM 

Bible Study 

11:30 Primetimers  at  

Great Wall of China 

6PM 

Alleluia Ringers 

7:00-8:30 PM 

Chancel Choir 

15 

 7AM Men’s Bible 
Study 

10AM Bridge Group 

 

 

 

16 

 

 

 

 
 

 

17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 8:30AM Worship 
9:30 GIFT, Middle 
School Conf, High 
School Social, FF 

10:30AM Worship 

Church Council 
following 10:30 worship 

  6PM AA Group  

 

19 

   7PM 

Boy Scouts 

20 

6:45PM 

Cub Scout Den Mtg. 

21  10AM 

Bible Study 

 

 6PM 

Alleluia Ringers 

7:00-8:30 PM 

Chancel Choir 

22 

Thanksgiving Day 

Church Office Closed  

 

23 

Church Office Closed 

 

 

24 

 

25 8:30 AM Worship 

9:30 GIFT, Middle 
School Conf, High 
School Social, FF 

10:30 AM Worship 

 6PM AA Group  

 

 

 

26  

7PM 

Boy Scouts 

27 

 

6:45PM 

Cub Scout Pack Mtg. 

28  10AM 

Bible Study 

11:30-1PM 

 

6PM 

Alleluia Ringers 

7:00-8:30 PM 

Chancel Choir 

29 

7AM  

Men’s Bible Study 

10AM Bridge Group 

30 

10 AM  

Caring and Sharing 

Group 

 

November Birthdays 
             
11/1        Ray Smith  
11/3        Alexandria and Elijah Goodman, 
 Brooks Miller, Samantha Shabla 
11/4 Brenden, Bleavins, Corky Carver & 
 Amanda Thom 
11/5 Tom Tobin 
11/6 Jeff Connor 
11/7 Wayne Patterson 
11/8 Barbara Tobin 
11/11 Karter Haigler 

 
 
 

November Anniversaries    
 

  11/1  Wayne and Lorene Thom 

  11/5  Gordon and Nancy Hann 

  11/6  Jeff and Barbara Connor 

  11/9  Gregg and Anita Mitchell 

  11/19     Brook and Jeanne Davis 

  11/28  Charlie and Zolene Kale 

  11/30  Russ and Margaret Krause 

 

                                    
           

NOVEMBER 2018 

  12 

  

11/12 Nicole Merritt 

11/13 Craig Kolasch 

11/15 Cindy Meadows, Cole Plunkett 

11/19 Logan Campbell, Lori Kolasch,                       

 Margaret Krause 

11/20 Kathy DeLoache 

11/23 Caroline Cochran 

11/24 Joe LaFollette, Dan Slusser 

11/27 Johanna Krause 

11/29 Jim Huddle 

 

 
 


